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s^mm McGill Universitymgm
September 26th, 1932.

Sir Arthur Currie,
Principal - McGill University, 

Montreal.

Dear Sir Arthur,

Many thanks for the letter from Professor 
Cameron, which I am returning, herewith.

The information he received from Dr. Todd, I 
regret, is not quite correct - whereas no professor 
was appointed in Dr. Todd’s place, the course was con­
tinued for a number of years by Dr. McTaggart, and since 
his death the subject has been taught through an arrange­
ment with Professors Oertel and Meakins, the subject 
matter being included in their regular teaching.

I am sure the Medical Faculty would very heartily 
welcome Professor Cameron’s co-operation, and a course auch, 
as he suggests, would be most useful to many of our students.

If I can do anything in the matter of furthering 
his desires, I will, of course, be only too glad to do so. 
If you wish, I will be glad to get in touch with him and 
discuss the matter.

Faithfully yours,

(Muai* .
DEAH.
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